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S U B J E C T: Documentation for the NPT Review Conference 

 
The United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs presents its compliments 

to the Permanent Missions of the States Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation 
of Nuclear Weapons (NPT) to the United Nations in New York and has the honour to 
refer to its notes verbales dated 30 March and 26 August 2020 regarding 
documentation and the changes to deadlines for the Tenth NPT Review Conference. 

 
The Secretariat will continue the processing of documentation, including 

national reports and working papers. In light of the request by the President-designate 
of the Review Conference to book the dates of 4 to 28 January 2022 for the Review 
Conference, States Parties are requested to submit any documentation for issuance in 
advance of the Review Conference no later than 5 November 2021. Further 
information will be contained in document NPT/Conf.2020/INF/1/Rev.1, to be issued 
after the confirmation of the dates of the Review Conference in October 2021. 

 
States Parties are requested to submit documents in Microsoft Word format to 

Gunther Pointner (pointner@un.org), with a copy to Rene Holbach (holbach@un.org) 


